“©O Come Let Us Adore Him”

My Dear Friend:

It may be hard to believe but this year is almost over. What
a blessing it is, then, to know that in spite of often being too
busy or misplacing priorities we’ve still been kept for the past
twelve months by the One who is never too busy to take care
of us.

This month, we observe the birth of God’s Son, Jesus Christ.
“Joy to the World the Lord is Come...." You are invited to give
thanks to God, for His Son by attending service this Sunday,
December 22" at 11:00 a.m. or on Christmas Eve, Tuesday,
)ecember 24, at 7:00 p.m. Is it too much to ask that we—
ether as a young person or as an adult— thank God publicly
ing these final days of 2024?

"You are receiving this correspondence because life and time
are so precious. Without making time for God, we truly run the
risk of missing out on the meaning of this glorious season: “For
God so loved (you) that God gave His only begotten Son that
whosoever believeth on Him may not perish but have eternal
life.” (John 3:16)

L_ With the Love of God,
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